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31.07.2001

PRESS RELEASE

Between the date of transfer to the fund and June 30,2001, the following banks transferred at different dates to the Saving Deposit Insurance Fund (the Fund): Demirbank T.A.Ş., Türk Ticaret Bankası A.Ş., Sümerbank A.Ş. (including Egebank A.Ş., Yaşarbank A.Ş. Yurtbank A.Ş., Bank Kapital T.A.Ş., Ulusal Bank A.Ş. which have been merged with it) and Etibank A.Ş. (including Inter Bank A.Ş. and Esbank T.A.Ş.), collected USD 795,3 million of their claims from previous owners, together with their companies and from other problem loans amounting respectively to USD. 276,5 million and to USD. 518,8 million.* 

As it will be contrary to Article 22 of the Banks Act, there is no possibility to give any detailed information on a bank-by-bank basis as to the collection obtained from the banks’ previous shareholders.

Moreover, legal procedures aiming at the collection of the funds which the banks’ previous owners have used for their personal interests, thus generating losses for the banks transferred to the Fund are still going on according to Article 14 paragraph 4. 

*Historic rates 

